From: Oneill, Kevin P. [mailto:Kevin.Oneill@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 3:35 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: P.O Kevin O'Neill- Travel

Hello Steve,

   I am emailing you to inform you that I recently traveled to Cape Girardeau and Sikeston Missouri and acted in my official capacity. The dates were 28AUG18-31AUG18. The hotel I stayed in was the Drury Hotel located at 3351 Percy Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. I used my government issued credit card from the ATF for the expenses. Thank you for your help in this matter and let me know if there are any issues.

Kevin



